Alan Ehrlich

From: benoit_ritchie@hotmail.com on behalf of France Benoit
<france@francebenoit.com>

Sent: April-25-12 8:10 PM

To: Alan Ehrlich

Subject: Filing with the registry

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Alan

While reviewing our year-end activities, we noticed that Alternatives North did not actually file a copy of the video
"Into the Eternity" on the issue of perpetual care of nuclear waste in Finland. We indicated that we would file a copy
of the DVD containing this film at the Giant Mine Perpetual Care Workshop held in Dettah in September 2011. I will
drop by your office tomorrow with a DVD for the public registry. Thanks.

France Benoit
Alternatives North
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